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The Notification of the transaction and service discontinuation of RUB foreign currency 

 

 

In accordance with business adjustment made by HSBC group, HSBC Bank (Taiwan) Limited 

will discontinue the transaction and service of RUB and will close RUB foreign currency 

savings account. Effective with 1st May 2024. 
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